From: David Crowhurst
Sent: Thursday, 5 November 2009 7:43 AM

To: Water
Subject: proposed amendments to the Rules

My apologies for the late submission.

| do not agree that the bar to legal claims be extended to all or any actions taken by operators

such as MIL recent
action to re-issue water and delivery entitlements.

My opinion is shared by other entitlement holders,unfortunately they are reluctant to go public
about their views.

Yours faithfully,
David Crowhurst.



